
DISTRICT TWO 

Proposed Shired Creek Bridge and California 

Swamp Culvert Replacement 

Dixie County, Florida 

FIN 437402-1 and 437403-1 

HYBRID PUBLIC MEETING 

For more information, contact Amy Williams, P.E. at  Amy.Williams@dot.state.fl.us  

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) welcomes you to a public meeting to   

provide input on the proposed Shired Creek Bridge and California Swamp Culvert               

replacement on County Road 357 in Dixie County (FIN 437402-1 and 437403-1), currently 

scheduled to start in summer 2025. County Road 357 will be closed and access to Shired 

Island will be prohibited during construction of this project.   

Both virtual and in-person participants will be given equal opportunities to ask questions   

and make oral statements that will become part of the public hearing record.  

Persons who wish to submit written statements or other exhibits may do so prior to or       

during the hearing in the comments section at nflroads.com/vph. Citizens may also          

submit questions, statements and other exhibits by sending them to Amy Williams, P.E.      

at (386) 961-7359, by email at Amy.Williams@dot.state.fl.us, by traditional mail at 1109 

South Marion  Avenue, Lake City, FL 32025. All exhibits or statements postmarked on or   

before August 14, 2024, will become part of the public hearing record.  

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex,  

religion, disability or family status. 


